
 

 125 Chubb Avenue    Suite 350NC    Lyndhurst, New Jersey 07071  
Phone (732) 404-2965    bmonica@usmx.com 

 
 
 
 
Statement from USMX 
 
 
 
 

USMX Confident that Agreement Can Be Reached 
 

HOLLYWOOD, FL (December 6, 2017) -- On December 5 and 6, USMX and the ILA 
met regarding an extension to the current Master Contract, which expires at the end of 
September 2018. Discussions on a range of issues were open and frank, and USMX 
expects the talks to continue at some point in the future and looks forward to a successful 
resolution. 
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